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Sayers, Margery

From: Matthew Molyett <matthew@molyett.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 1:51 PM

To: Walsh, Elizabeth

Cc: CouncilMail

Subject: Inclusive Buildings and Bathrooms

[Note: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please only click on links or attachments if
you know the sender.]

Liz,

| am writing to you today to encourage your support for, and recommending that you join as a cosponsor on, CB20-21.
Such signage would increase the usefulness of our facilities for all people, not just the most obviously benefited:
transgender and gender-nonconforming neighbors. My wife has often shared tales of needing to use ‘Men" labeled
restrooms when at spaces where the gendered demand for bathroom access is imbalance.

There is no downside for not having gender restrictions on single person private spaces.
Please support and cosponsor this bill.
Thank you,

Matthew Molyett
443-598-2441



